Appendix 2
INCOMING EMAIL

From: Ian Farmer

To: Melanie McGurk

CC: Licensing Team

Date: 21/05/2019 10:36:21

Subject: The Ainsbury, 7 Thackley Rd, Thackley, BD10 ORS-----Application for premises licence.

Melanie,

With reference to the abovementioned application, | can confirm that | have established from Ross Hallam,
Planning Officer, that planning permission has been approved for this premises, subject to certain noise
attenuation measures being met and approved.

This being the case, | have no objections to raise in general to the application for a premises licence,

although | would request that consideration be given to a condition stipulating that ‘ Noise from recorded
music from within the licensed premises, shall not be audible in nearest noise sensitive residential

dwellings’.
Thank-you,
Regards,
lan

fan Farmer

Technical Officer
Environmental Health

s5th Floor, Britannia House, Bradford ,BD1 1HX



